BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of July 10, 1958

Three members were presents: W. Bates
H. Guerin
H. Cook, Jr.

Voted to have the clerk write a letter to Normand Lebland, the building inspector, to attend our next meeting to discuss our mutual problems.

Voted to pay the firm of Freeman in Woonsocket, R.I., \$10.70 for office supplies purchased for the board.

Voted to pay the firm of Woonsocket Typewrier Co., \$6.00 for office supplies purchased for the board.

A discussion was held on the benefits to be derived by zoning laws or zoning by-laws.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk